
Dear Team, 

As I stand before you today, it is with a mixture of gratitude and a 

touch of sadness that I announce my decision to resign from my position. 

This decision was not made lightly, as the bonds and memories we have 

created here mean a great deal to me. 

I want to express my heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you. Your 

dedication, compassion, and teamwork have not only uplifted our patients' 

lives but have also inspired and shaped my own journey. Working alongside 

such talented and caring professionals has been an incredible privilege. 

Every moment spent here, from the bustling shifts to our quiet 

conversations, has been a treasure. I deeply appreciate the support and 

camaraderie that have made this place feel like a second home. 

Though I am embarking on a new chapter, I will carry with me all the 

lessons and beautiful memories that we have shared. I am confident that 

this team will continue to shine and make a difference in the lives of 

many. 

Thank you for everything. Let us continue to keep in touch, as I am eager 

to hear about all the wonderful work that will undoubtedly continue here. 

With warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 


